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 June 7, 2024 

 

Statement Pursuant to NRS 233B.0608(3) 

 

The Nevada State Treasurer’s Office has reviewed the proposed regulation LCB File No. R081-23 and 

has determined that it is not likely to (1) impose a direct and significant economic burden upon a small 

business; or (b) directly restrict the formation, operation, or expansion of a small business.  

 

The proposed regulation amends Chapter 226 of the Nevada Administrative Code as it relates to the 

Student Loan Repayment for Health Care Providers in Underserved Communities Program. Specifically, 

LCB File No. R081-23 outlines the procedures for a provider of health care to apply for and receive 

repayment of student education loans under the program, the provisions governing the amount of 

repayment of student education loans that a provider of health care may receive under the program, and 

the manner in which the State Treasurer will prioritize the award of money available to make 

repayments of student education loans under the program.   

 

Additionally, LCB File No R081-23 sets forth the requirements for agreements under which the State 

Treasurer will make repayments of student education loans under program and provides for other 

matters properly relating to the establishment and administration of the Student Loan Repayment for 

Providers of Health Care in Underserved Communities Program. 

 

In preparing the proposed regulation, the State Treasurer’s Office conducted two public workshops prior 

to scheduling a hearing for the adoption of the regulation by the agency. After completing these two 

public workshops, along with the public hearing, the agency has determined that this proposed 

regulation does not affect small businesses in a way that triggers the need for a small business impact 

statement under NRS 233B.0608.  

 

I certify to the best of my knowledge that a concerted effort was made to determine the impact of the 

proposed regulations on small businesses and that the information contained in the statement is accurate.  
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Nevada State Treasurer  


